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To:
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Dan Skrobot <danskrobot@rogers.com>
Sunday, January 24, 2010 3:50 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Re: identification number RIN 3038-AC61

I disagree with the proposed change to a 10:1 leverage limitation on Forex accounts. As a Canadian citizen, I
don’t expect my opinion to carry much weight but do not wish for a US regulation to migrate to international
jurisdictions.

Dan

Dan Skrobot I danskrobot@rogers.com
16A Lakeshore Drive, Etobicoke, ON M8V 1Z2
Cell: 416-576-2146


